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Moved: Larry Gurley

Seconded: Adrian Pieniazek
WMS accepts the LTSTF White Paper with edits only to the Specific Proposals submitted by the proposers. 

WMS recognizes that the QSE Managers Working Group is in the process of developing a PRR based on the combination of administrative prices and increased reserves similar to those outlined in the White Paper.  WMS believes that the charge given to the QSE Managers Working Group is generally consistent with proposals 1 and 5 in the LTSTF White Paper, and will offer ERCOT the ability to reduce the probability of shedding firm load consistent with the Energy only market by bringing more resources online or curtailing load voluntarily.

 

WMS advises TAC that the combination of improvements and enhancements that have been implemented since April 17, 2006 in combination with the PRRs under development by the QSE Managers Working Group, will constitute a Long-term Solution as contemplated by Substantive Rule 25.507.  

